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FROM THE PRINCIPAL
One of our best innovations during COVID has been the productions on THAC-TV. 

The green screen allows our videos to transform the atmosphere; the Q & A set for interview; our
singers and bands have their own stage and lighting – the action is live and the pressure has
caused everyone to be ready.

In today’s update, both Mr Butler and Mrs Wheeler write about programs on THAC-TV.  Students
have seen more than our parents and the realistic production encourages everyone to engage
with the programs and content.  Let me on the College community’s behalf thank the production
team who have worked so hard to bring about such success.

Last evening we held the Year 11 & 12 Parent-Teacher evening on Zoom and launched a live 40
min webinar for parents on supporting Year 12 students in such an uncertain time.  It was well
received. 

We are restarting many programs, and tomorrow 20 June we hold a morning of College tours. 
Please talk to your friends and colleagues about the College and direct them to the website to
further engage with our programs and people.

I will send out a letter early next week to tell you about plans for the new Uniform Shop onsite
from Term 4.  It will be an exciting development.

Next week is the final week of term and I know that the students and staff are really looking
forward to the break. 
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Thanks again for your patience and support of all that we do together at Thomas Hassall. 

Psalm 145:17-18 'The Lord is righteous in all his ways and faithful in all he

does.  The Lord is near to all who call on him, to all who call on him in truth.'

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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